
Year 2  
The United Kingdom 

Homework Grid 
 
Over the half term your 
child should choose at 
least three of these 
activities to complete. 
These do not have a set 
time to be in, as long as 
they are completed before 
the end of the half term.  
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions 
or queries about this or 
any other matter, please 
see Mrs Benson, Miss Cook 
or Mrs Eddleston.  
 
 
 
Parents/Carers – 
Homework is an important 
part of your child’s 
academic learning. Please 
support your child with 
their homework by 
helping them, sitting with 
them and showing an 
interest in what they 
have been learning.  
 
 

4 House points  3 House points  2 House points   1 House point  
English  
Create your own 
poem about an 
animal of your 
choice. Add 
illustrations to 
your poem. 

Science  
Create a labelled 
diagram showing 
the life cycle of an 
animal of your 
choice.  

Computing 
Take a photograph 
of yourself visiting 
a landmark in the 
Scunthorpe area 
e.g. 2021, The Pods, 
Glanford Park.  

Music 
Choose and learn a 
song about an 
animal. Can you 
add some actions to 
your performance?  

History 
Research the local 
historical figure 
Rowland Winn and 
create a poster all 
about him. 
 

Geography  
Research aerial 
images or maps of 
the United 
Kingdom. Can you 
label the countries 
and capital cities? 

Art 
Collect examples of 
artwork by Piet 
Mondrian. Create 
your own version of 
one of his pieces. 

English  
Write a story about 
Sunny the Meerkat 
going on an 
adventure 
somewhere in the 
UK e.g. London.  

Geography / 
Computing 
Can you identify 
the famous UK 
landmarks in the 
images below?  

Art/Computing  
Choose a UK 
capital city and 
create a collage of 
images, including 
famous landmarks. 

Science 
Research the basic 
needs of a chosen 
animal – what does 
it need to stay 
alive?  
 

Design Technology 
Bake some buns and 
decorate them with 
Union Jack colours 
or designs. Please 
take a photo before 
you eat them!   

ANYTHING FROM 
YOUR OWN IDEAS 

ANYTHING FROM 
YOUR OWN IDEAS 

ANYTHING FROM 
YOUR OWN IDEAS 

ANYTHING FROM 
YOUR OWN IDEAS 

   


